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Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors & Friends: 
 
Have you ever been scammed? I found out the  
hard way that it can disrupt one’s schedule. I didn’t 
think it would happen to me, but it did...or I should  
say, it almost did. Without going into great detail, I  
will say that the call I got sounded so legitimate.  
But before the culprit could get to my banking  
account I was able to stop it. But I had to close my  
checking account, wait a few days, then open a  
new one. That creates many problems. My check to the IRS bounced in the 
meanwhile and they gave me a penalty. That’s just part of it. However, I am 
praising the Lord that He caused me to take immediate action so everything is 
going fine now. Without a doubt, it was the prayers of you who have been  
praying for me that everything is doing well now. 
 
Our ministry with the Japanese here in Springfield is doing well, but, sorry to say, 
a couple who have been extremely faithful to our services will be moving to  
Japan in April. We are disappointed for sure. Mr. and Mrs. Nakato have been 
with us since we started the ministry here in Springfield. Mr. Nakata is the owner 
of the Nakato Japanese Steakhouse. We are sorry to see them leave. Please 
pray for them. 
 
I want to thank you who have remained faithful to our 
ministry  to the Japanese these many years. We do 
appreciate your prayers as well as your support. By 
the way, should you want to hear my life story “From 
Orphan to Christ,” you can still hear it on the radio 
program “Unshackled.” Tune in to Unshackled, go to 
August 2012 and call up numbers 3213 & 3214. It is a 
dramatized story of my life. Let me know if you do that. 
 
Yours, Serving Our Saviour, together, 
 
 


